The Black Nights Car Club of Estherville, Iowa July meeting was held Tuesday July 7, 2020. Called to order by Dennis Houseman at 7:00 pm. With 14 present.

Visitors:  None

Secretaries Report:  June 2020 minutes read by secretary Gary Crandall. Approved as read.

Treasures Report:  Balance of $9493.83. $120.00 dues collected. Received the Quick Star gift. It will be applied to next year. Dues for 2020 can be sent to the treasurer Bob L’Heureux at 1617 255th  Ave. Spirit Lake, IA 51360.

Old Business:  None.

New Business:  Sweet Corn Days have been cancelled. Motion was made and approved to not have a cruise in or cruise.
                           Lakes Car Show in the Park has been cancelled. Motion made and approved to not have a cruise either.
                           We will remove the advertisement for Sweet Corn Days and the Lakes Car Show and cruise from the Black Knights Car Club web page.
                           The Clear Lake car show has been cancelled.
                           St. Mary’s Catholic Church in Spirit Lake ( 4 blocks north of Spirit Lake Post Office ) will have a cruise Fri. July 24 at 7:00 pm. Cost of cruise is 2 cans of food as a donation.


                           Spencer Drags:  We will submit a letter of request to the airport before Aug. 1st . Question is will we have to pay and loose the premium cost if we decide to cancel. We will check on this. The Club decided to table this until the August meeting. A decision will be made then

Adjourned:  7:30 pm.

Submitted: Gary Crandall, secretary.

